

The Pierre Simonet Building North Swindon Gateway North Latham Road Swindon SN25 4DL <u>01793</u> 683 700

enquiries@swindonccg.nhs.uk www.swindonccg.nhs.uk

Dear Mr King

CQC Major Inspection of AWP

Thank you for your email dated 15th October 2014, requesting a review of the original response provided in response to your original request for information (our ref: FOI 4536.

I am now able to provide you with copies of the documentation relating to your first point.

I would expect in the fourteen months leading up to the major CQC inspection of AWP by the Care Quality Commission, you will have made yourselves fully aware of the performances and quality of services being provided by AWP, and by way of this FOIA request would ask to see all the documents you hold regarding AWP services

As stated in our letter of 25 November we are now in a position to provide the additional documentation. Please find the documents attached to this letter.

You are advised that this information is provided in accordance with the Freedom of Information Act 2000 and is for your personal use. Any re-use of this information will be subject to the Re-Use of Public Sector Information Regulations (1 July 2005) and authorisation from the CCG will be required. In the event of any re-use, the information must be reproduced accurately and not used in a misleading manner.

If you are not satisfied with the way in which we have dealt with your request for information, then in accordance with the Act you may ask us to conduct a review of our decision In which case you should contact me at the above address

If you remain unhappy with the decision after review you should contact:-

The Information Commissioner's Office Wycliffe House Water Lane Wilmslow Cheshire SK9 5AF Yours sincerely

Nicki Millin

Chief Operating Officer